
  

 
 

 
 
 
Pour Naser Alifard was elected unanimously as the President of 
the Islamic Republic of Iran Bodybuilding Federation on 4th 
February 2014. 
 
He is a great leader and a great diplomat.  With him at the helm 
in Iran for the sport of Bodybuilding, the WBPF and ABBF will 
enjoy great co-operation and support from Alifard and his 
Management Committee in Iran. 
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Pour Naser Alifard currently holding the position of Executive 
Vice-President in the Asian Bodybuilding and Physique Sports 
Federation (ABBF). 
 
WBPF and ABBF extend their sincere congratulations and best 
wishes to Alifard. 
 
Several congratulatory emails from various countries were sent 
to Alifard and we publish two of them below: 
 
1. President Baba Madhok of WBPF: 
 
On Tuesday, 4 February 2014, 5:15, baba madhok <babamadhok@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear brother Mr Alifard 

 

On behalf of the World Bodybuilding And Physique Sports Federation WBPF 

we heartily congratulate you to be elected as the President of Iran Federation. 

 

May God bless you always.  

 

Baba Madhok 

President WBPF 

sent on my samsung galaxy note3 

  



 

 

 

 

 

2. Datuk Paul Chua, Secretary-General of WBPF and ABBF: 
 
On Wednesday, 5 February 2014, 10:49, ABBF SECRETARIAT <abbfasia@yahoo.com.sg> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Alifard, 

 

News of your election to the presidency of the Iran Bodybuilding Federation 

reached me last night through our dear colleague Amir Bayat. 

 

Please accept our warmest congratulations to you on your election as 

President of the Islamic Republic of Iran Bodybuilding Federation. This is 

indeed a tribute to your outstanding ability and qualities of leadership. Quite 

obviously Iranians officials know how to choose the right man. 

 

Unquestionably the Iran Bodybuilding Federation will benefit greatly from 

your wisdom and knowledge in the Presidential chair. 

 

On behalf of the WBPF and ABBF Executive Committee, I wish you good 

health and success and send you my heartfelt congratulations on an honour 

well deserved. 

 

Datuk Paul Chua 

Secretary-General - WBPF & ABBF 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Picture from left:  Axel Bauer, EBPF President & WBPF Vice-President for 

Europe, Hussain Alsaffar, President of ABBF & WBPF Treasurer, Datuk 

Paul Chua, Secretary-General of WBPF & ABBF, Pour Naser Alifard, 

President of Iran Bodybuilding Federation & Executive Vice-President of 

ABBF and Philip Hope, WBPF Vice-President for Oceania. 


